
 

 

 

Sharing Letter – Pippin Class – Week Beginning – 18.9.2023 

We will have PE every Wednesday and Friday. Please can all children come into school wearing their 

P.E kits. On Thursday we will be doing outdoor learning, where children can wear normal school 

uniform (with trousers or tights preferably) and wellie boots.  

 

Please ensure your child brings their book bag and reading book every day so we can see all of the 

amazing reading you have been sharing at home! 

In our Reception learning this week we will be… 

Learning the sounds d, g, o, c 

and our 

first 

common 

exception 

word ‘the’ 

 

Creating our own ‘Wild Thing’ 

Characters 

 

Counting using 1:1 

correspondence  

In our Year One Learning this week we will be… 

Revising the sounds y, z, zz, 

qu, and 

Common 

exception 

words: 

we, be 

 

Sequencing the story ‘Where the 

Wild Things Are’ and writing CVC 

sentences   

Counting on from any number 

and adding one more  

 

Together we will be… 

Improving our 

threading skills  

 

Identifying the 

different parts of a 

plant   

Learning about the 

weather in our local area 

 

Discussing Harvest: 

what is it and who 

celebrates it?

 

Website of the Week: Counting and sequencing - https://www.topmarks.co.uk/learning-to-

count/gingerbread-man-game - Can you count and sequence the gingerbread men accurately? 

Practical Activity: Fine Motor – Threading – Can you thread some beads onto string or a pipe cleaner? 

Can you thread cheerios onto a stick of spaghetti? Practice your threading skills at home! 
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